NSPCC FREE SEND resources for Schools - Information Session Invitation
SAVE THE DATE!
Dear Colleagues,
Since its launch in 2013, over 90% of primary schools have accessed the ‘Speak Out. Stay Safe’ programme to help safeguard their pupils. 
The NSPCC have a range of teaching resources to support schools in educating children and young people about children’s rights, to recognise forms of abuse, to understand the importance of talking about worries big and small and to know how to get help if they need it. We recognise the particular vulnerability of SEND pupils to abuse and so each of our main programmes has specific SEND materials attached to it.
The NSPCC Midlands School’s Service Team are running a small number of 30-minute virtual information sessions, providing a chance for you and your colleagues to find out more about the range of FREE resources available to support safeguarding pupils with SEND/additional needs at your school including a specially adapted version of our ‘Speak Out. Stay Safe’ programme. We have a full range of resources suitable for use with children and young people from 3 – 18yrs.
How do I attend a session?
Invites for these sessions are being sent out to schools across the Midlands.  There are a limited number of places available, so please reply today to ensure your place.


Autumn 2:       Thursday 14th November 12.20pm
 		Tuesday 3rd December 3.45pm

To sign up to a session, please email me at kate.warner@nspcc.org.uk and let me know which date you can make, and I’ll send you a Teams link. On the day grab a coffee and click on the link to join the session at the start time. 


Kate Warner,
Schools Coordinator Midlands
0121 2277650
Kate.warner@nspcc.org.uk
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